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Governor interacts with District Officers

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) met the District
Heads of Department of Kamle District at Raga on 3" May 2018.

Interacting with District HoDs, the Governor said that the government officials are the
cutting edge of the governance. He advised them to ensure transparency,
accountability, continuity, audit and review and where ever required midterm
correction. If you perform your duty and carry out your responsibilities ensuring these
aspects, development will be seen on the ground, he pointed.

The Governor also advised them to put in extra effort, go out and reach out to the
people. If you are keen, punctual, and sincere, dedicated and thorough with your
responsibilities, you can contribute towards the development of the State, the
Governor said.
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